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SA WATER MAIN RELOCATIONS 
APRIL 2021 

As part of the Ovingham Level Crossing Removal Project, SA Water main relocations are being 
undertaken along Churchill Road, Exeter Terrace and Torrens Road, Ovingham. 

From Sunday, 11 April 2021, SA Water works will take place along Churchill Road, between Torrens Road and 
Avenue Road.   

Works will be undertaken at night, between 7pm and 6am, and are expected to take four nights to complete, 
weather permitting. 

From Sunday, 18 April 2021, SA Water works will take place along Exeter Terrace, between Torrens Road and 
McEwin Street, as well as along Torrens Road, at the intersection with Exeter Terrace.  

Works will be undertaken at night, between 7pm and 6am, and are expected to take six nights to complete, 
weather permitting.  

What to expect 
Lane and other speed restrictions will be in place along Churchill Road, Torrens Road and Exeter Terrace 
during the works for safety reasons. During work hours, Exeter Terrace will be closed at the junction with 
Torrens Road. Detours will be in place to direct motorists. 

Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when travelling through the area.  

Access to residential properties and businesses will be maintained at all times. 

Excavators, tippers, compaction equipment and lighting towers will be used during these works. Some noise 
disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however, the works will be managed 
to minimise disruption as much as practically possible.  

Please note that SA Water will provide a minimum of 4 days’ notification for any planned water outages.  

Further information 
If you have any questions, please phone the PTP Alliance on 1300 613 533 or email 
ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au.   
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